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NOTICE TO THE MARKET 
Corporate Events Calendar Change 

 
São José, March 13, 2023. 

 
INTELBRAS S.A. INDÚSTRIA DE TELECOMUNICAÇÃO ELETRÔNICA BRASILEIRA (B3: INTB3) ("Company" or 
"Intelbras"), by this Notice to the Market, in compliance with the provisions of Resolution No. 44 of August 23, 2021 of 
the Brazilian Securities and Exchange Commission ("CVM"), and Article 29, sole paragraph, of the B3 SA – Brasil, Bolsa, 
Balcão (“B3”) Novo Mercado Regulation, and in order to ensure the quality of the information to be provided to the 
shareholders and the market in general, informs that the Company has changed the release date of the call notice and 
the management proposal related to the Annual General Meeting of the Company to be held on April 18, 2023. 
 
Therefore, the release date of the call notice and management proposal regarding the Company's Annual General 
Meeting to be held on April 18, 2023, previously scheduled for March 18, 2023, was changed to March 17, 2023. 
 
The Company also informs that the updated Corporate Events Calendar was released on the present date and can 
already be accessed through the websites of CVM (www.gov.br/cvm/pt-br), da B3 (www.b3.com.br/pt_br/) and on the 
Company's investor relations page (https://ri.intelbras.com.br/). 
 
 

Rafael Boeing 
Investor Relations Officer and Administrative and Financial Superintendent Officer 

 
  
 


